Dear Parents /Carers

As Chairman of the Governors of Hanslope School I would like to reassure that we are doing all we can to support the staff and pupils in these difficult and unprecedented times.
The position we find ourselves in is fast moving which makes it very difficult to make definitive statements with the added danger that if we were to make speculative comments they could easily  prove to be inaccurate or misleading. We are not responsible for making the rules just implementing them! It is always the uncertainty that is the hardest part in these situations.
You can be assured though that the school is working incredibly hard to find the best solutions for our pupils. For this I would like to pay tribute to the Headteacher and staff and wish you all the best as parents and carers in the weeks to come. 
Hoping that the situation has as little impact as is possible on us all and our families, stay safe.

Yours sincerely 
Nigel Stacey
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